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15 November 2018 
 

      IMPORTANT 

            DATES 

Chillingham 

 

 
Public School

 

SUCCESS THROUGH TEAMWORK 

 

Sooo… much fun! 

Here is a list of words to describe our day at 

Tallebudgera  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our instructors were courteous and taught us new things like tricks on 
the body boards and  rock climbing  It was amazing to be lowered on the 
rock climbing wall by the auto-belay.   The food was delicious (fish’n 
chips!!).   
CheyAnnan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th November – Thursday 

Kindy Parent Orientation  

10am – 11.30am 

 

23rd November – Friday 

Soccer Clinic 

 

29th  November – Thursday  

Disco 5 to 7pm 

 

30th November – Friday 

Morning at the Community 

Centre 
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VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  

We empower them with 

the knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling 

them to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School 

is a great school.  Join us. 

Chillingham 
Public School
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 From the Principal’s desk 
What perfect weather.  

 

What a great time the students and teachers had at Tallebudgera last Friday.  We all started 

the day with boogie boarding which was excellent.  The students all caught waves and 

managed to fill their wetsuits with sand.  After lunch we moved into two groups the K/1/2 

students made and flew kites and the Year 3/4/5/6 students climbed the rock wall.  Our 

students’ behaviour was excellent and again we received lots of positive comments about 

manners and behaviour.  Thank you all for dropping off and picking up your child/ren on 

time.  Thank you to the teachers and Mrs Window. Thank you also to the P&C who paid for 

the bus and the SRC for helping subsidise the day’s costs.  

 

Thank you to all those who donated items and their time for the BBQ at the markets on 

Sunday.  It was a huge success with $770 being raised.   Thanks for all the donations we 

received.  Having  no expenses helped make this a fantastic fundraiser.   Thank you to the 

Community Centre for allowing us to man the BBQ.  

 

Wow! explains yesterday’s performance put on by the students of Virginia State School.  

They are definitely a talented group of students.  Thank you to all those who came along to 

watch the performance.    A huge thank you to Virginia State School for giving us this 

opportunity.   Thank you Megan, Erika, Rachel, Rochelle and Paula for your help with the 

BBQ. 
 

Yesterday was the last of our 4 week Kindy 2019 orientation.  Today was the parent 

orientation.  Thank you to all those who came along, we look forward to working alongside 

you in 2019.   Thank you to the P&C for providing morning tea.   

 

The P&C meeting is being held as this goes to print so a report will go home in next week’s 

newsletter. 

 

All students will be involved in a soccer clinic here at school on Friday 23rd November, as 

part of the Schools Sporting Grant that we received this term.    

 

It’s that time of the year again – we need to do a stock take of all our library books.  Next 

week will be our last week for library borrowing. If you have any overdue books please return 

them immediately.  

 

During Physical Education lessons students have been rehearsing a dance that they are 

hoping to perform on Presentation Day. We are using cowboy style hats for the dance and 

are now asking students to bring such hats to school to practise in. The hats can be any 

colour but need to be in the 'cowboy hat' style.  

  

Mrs Window wants to advise all parents that the Bookclub that has just gone home is the 

last bookclub for the year.  Please return orders before Wednesday 21st November.    

 

Attached to this newsletter are all Family accounts for those who still need to pay them.  

Please make payment before 30th November or phone Mrs Window or myself to make 

alternate arrangements.   

 

Vicki Roach     

Principal  
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SRC would like to remind everyone snow cones are available on 

Wednesdays for $1.00 – the weather is perfect for them at the 

moment!!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tahlia for tomorrow 16
th

 and 

Caleb W. for 19
th

   

 

  

  

 

 Merit Award recipients 
Caleb, Henry, Marlee, Georgie, Myah, Noah, Ellie, CheyAnnan and 

Zoe 

                     Beeeees Knees recipients  
Tahlia, Pippa, Marlee and Ellie 

Random Acts of Kindness recipients 
Tyson, Tahlia, Caleb, CheyAnnan and Ellie     
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WHAT’S ON 
‘’ 

CHILLINGHAM HALL 
 

FOOD STALL 

 FRIDAY – 7th 

December  

5PM – 7PM 
Assorted food available 

Come along – have a night off from 

cooking!!!    
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ADVERTISING 
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